
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

The classes are enjoying learning all about woodland habitats. The 

children are completing beautiful pieces of artwork (including 

making a clay owl), writing independently about woodland 

creatures and observing nature in outdoor learning/science. One area of numeracy that 

some children are still finding more difficult is with number formation. Any extra 

practise of this at home would be great. Number recognition to 30 would also be worth 

checking with your child. Thank you. 

 As the weather is turning wintery, please send your child into school with a 

waterproof, warm coat. We do go out in all weathers at playtimes and during lessons to 

learn outside.  

Literacy  

 

Starting a new story called: The Fox and 

the Star. Getting familiar with the 

setting and characters.  

 

Numeracy 

 

Multiplication – building and counting 

groups of 2, 5, and 10. 

 

Homework: 

Children can bring their homework in any time. We will share the homework on the 

last Wednesday of the half term.  

 

Reading 

Please sign children’s green reading 

record book so we know that their book 

has been read. Regular practice with your 

child is really beneficial to their 

progress.  

 

CLIC Learn-it’s 

 

6 + 6 = 12 

7 + 7 = 14 

8 + 8 = 16 

Counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. 

 

Year 1 Newsletter 

W/C 23.11.20 


